Bodmin & District Horizon Club; - change of venue notice. 

Please note on the 30th of May 2019 we have Dave’s Disco and we will be in the drama block – this is around the back of the college where we usually hold the birthday celebration evening. This is a change from the normal venue.
We will then be back in the normal venue (the Bell Hall) from the following Thursday 6th of June 2019.
Any questions or concerns please speak to a volunteer.
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